
October 2022

Greetings!

Welcome to October! We're loving the cooler days and the
changing seasons here on Casco Bay. As a reminder, our off-
peak season rates and winter schedule begin on Tuesday,
October 11th. We're also sharing some important operational
reminders below. Thank you!

Winter Rates & Schedule Begin October 11th

This is a reminder that the winter sailing schedule, and off-peak
season rates, will go into effect on Tuesday, October 11th.
We've also posted the 2022 Holiday Schedule with schedule
modifications for Thanksgiving and Christmas. The schedules
can be found here on our website.

Reminder: 2022 Board of Directors Election

As a reminder, elections for three seats on the CBITD Board of
Directors will take place on November 8th. The full list of
candidates, and information about the election, can be
found here on our website.

Freight Handling Material on Island Wharves

As a reminder, Casco Bay Lines does pick up grocery boxes in
good condition (box top and bottom are intact and put together)
and standard size pallets that are in good condition from all
island wharves. Casco Bay Lines does not pick up mismatched
boxes, oversized pallets, trash, packing supplies, etc. and ask
that customers dispose of these items at their island transfer
facility. We appreciate your cooperation. Please reach out to
the freight department with any additional questions at 207-
774-7871 x116. 

Car Ferry Staging on Peaks Island 

When departing Peaks Island with your vehicle, please
remember:

Birthdays

Llyod Jones
October 2

Paul Pottle
October 7

Torrin Hults
October 31

Anniversaries

Gary Cressey
33 years

10/1/1989

Paul Pottle
6 years

10/31/2016

Samuel Dykes
11 years

9/06/2011

https://www.cascobaylines.com/schedules/
https://www.cascobaylines.com/ferry-news/2022-cbitd-board-of-directors-elections/
https://www.cascobaylines.com/
https://www.cascobaylines.com/


Welch St. (at the ferry landing) is a public street
Park in the designated car ferry staging spaces (as
indicated by signs)
Driver must remain with vehicle
Never leave your car unattended
The staging line is “first come – first served”
Vehicles must not be staged (left in line) for later trips
Do not block driveways
Do not double park
The posted speed limit on Peaks Island is 20 MPH
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https://www.facebook.com/CascoBayLines
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